
 

 

 

 

HALF TREE HOLLOW WATER NETWORK UPGRADE – PHASE 2 COMPLETED 
 

The existing water network from the Ambledale Workshop in lower Half Tree Hollow and up to the 
Evergreen Tree (Phase 2) had reached the end of its service life resulting in customers experiencing 
a high incidence of leakage and bursts. This issue was not helped with pipes being laid above ground. 
 
To overcome the problems and to enhance customer experience, Phase 2 of the Half Tree Hollow 
water network upgrade was carried out by Connect Saint Helena Ltd staff.   
 
As part of the upgrade, the network piping was enlarged to allow for increased flow and included a 
provision for fire flow requirements through installation of fire hydrants at strategic positions.  
Additionally, all pipelines were buried underground as shown in the images below.  This protects the 
pipes from adverse weather conditions which increases the service life of the pipework.  
 
Connect would like to thank all residents and businesses in the area for their understanding and 
cooperation whilst these essential works were being carried out.   
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